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Mrs. Dusi expressed the opinions of some of the Council members
who have shown a desire for the possibility of a short scientific paper
session at the Spring meeting, and made a motion that the Chairman of
the Paper Session be responsible for keeping the speakers within their
given time. The motion was carried.

Dr. Gaillard suggested the revision of Article IV, (4) Section 7 d
of the by-laws, because of an unpleasant experience he had just endured
in another organization. This was only discussed and did not mature
into the form for a vote by the Council.

Mrs. Wright, Chairman of Nomination Committee, read the slate of
Nominated Officers for the 1963~64 election: President-Mrs. Rosemary T.
Dusi, Vice President - Mr. Dan C. Holliman, Treasurer - Mr. George J.
Brabender. James Keeler made a motion that the slate be accepted, Dr.
Gaillard seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Following the business session the officers were photographed by
Mrs. Skinner. Dr. Gaillard took the picture to be placed on file to be
used by the Editor.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rosemary T. Dusi
Secretary

April 20, 1963. A meeting of the Executive Council of the AOS
was called to order by the President at 2:35 P.M., at the meeting head­
quarters, the Lamplighter Restuarant, Tuscaloosa, Alabama.

Those present were:

Mr. Robert W. Skinner
Mrs. Rosemary T. Dusi
Mr. Dan Holliman
Dr. Maurice F. Baker
Dr. Julian Dusi
Mr. George J. Brabender
Mr. Robert E. Waters
Mrs. D. O. Wright

President
Vice-President
Treasurer
Secretary
Regional Representative
Regional Representative
Regional Representative
Immediate Past President

The president called upon the vice-president for a report of plans
for the Fall, 1963 meeting. Mrs. Dusi reported the Society had been in­
vited to meet at Decatur, Alabama, to visit Wheeler National Wildlife
Refuge, and that there were adequate motel facilities near the refuge
headquarters. It was agreed that the week-end of November 15-17 would
be a good time to meet.

Problems related to editorship of Society publications were dis­
cussed, without any official action being taken.

The meeting adjourned at 2:55 P.M.
Maurice F. Baker, Secretary
Alabama Ornithological Society


